
         Term 1 Week 4, 23/02/2024 

Dear Families, 

 

It is wonderful to be back this week! I appreciate 

everyone’s patience as I slowly get back on my 

feet following a minor procedure to fix my injured 

knee.  

 

Thank you to all the families and students who 

joined us this week for our Acquaintance Night. It 

was wonderful to see the students showcase all 

their hard work from the first 4 weeks of school. As 

I’m sure you would have seen on the night, our 

incredible library is in full swing now and the 

students are actively using the space to support 

our focus on reading. 

 

Our Year 6 students are currently working through 

the nomination process for School Captains. Upper 

Primary Staff and school leadership are busily 

reading through all the student applications and 

have an incredibly challenging task of narrowing 

down to ten leaders, with two students 

representing each of our five school house teams. 

Stay tuned to see our student leadership evolve 

throughout the year. 

 

At Golden Grove we value volunteer support and 

encourage it wherever possible. This can include 

sporting events, excursions, class support, uniform, 

library or canteen. If you are interested or willing to 

help, please join us for volunteer training next 

Tuesday (27/2/24). To book in and for further 

details, please see Karen in the Front Office, or  

e-mail dl.1848.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
 

 

Warm regards, Graeme 
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THE CHALLENGE IS ON! 

The Premier’s Reading Challenge (PRC) is now in full swing with children reading and  

recording 12 books before the first week in September. While this may seem an easy  

target to reach for younger children who share stories in class, in the library and at home 

with family, older children who are reading independently need the time to read longer 

texts. Consistently making time to read, even just 20 minutes a day, is critical in helping 

children build their reading stamina. Do you encourage your children to read each day, 

perhaps before bedtime or over the weekend? 

At GGPS we are guiding our year 2-6 students to make conscious choices in the books 

they read for the PRC this year. Of the 12 books to read, 4 are free choice and we are  

encouraging the children to select their other 8 books from a set of fun and interesting  

criteria. Ask your child about why they are choosing the books they are reading. Above 

all, all students are expected to read books that are at a suitable level for their age and 

reading ability. Here are just a few of the book options; has a one-word title, is about a 

real person, recommended by a friend, a book turned into a movie, a book you chose 

because of the cover or the blurb. I wonder if you have books at home that match! 

I am embarking on my own reading challenge this year which I will be sharing with the 

children along the way… reading our Principal’s height (193cm) in books! This is an  

opportunity for us to have valuable conversations about successful reading behaviours, 

the complex process of book selections, my thoughts about different genres and which 

stories or authors stand out above the rest.  

 

It was great to welcome so many families to our beautiful new library on Acquaintance 

Night. The children loved showing you their favourite books and places to sit and read.  

STORY BOX LIBRARY 

Our school has a subscription to Story Box Library and it is  

available for you to use at home with your children. Story Box  

Library brings stories to life with animations and narration by  

authors,  

illustrators and celebrities.  

https://storyboxlibrary.com.au/ 

Username and password both: goldengroveps 

     

 

https://storyboxlibrary.com.au/


 

“I Love the library because of the working space.”  Ethan C 

“I love the pillow pets.”  Quinn S-M 

“I love how big the library is and how many seats there are.” 

“I love the library because it is always quiet and organised.” Ruby R 

“What I love about the library is the cool and funny books.  I also like the 
booths to read in.” 

“I like the library because it’s a place where you can calm down and relax.”  Lily R 

“I love reading graphic novels books because I love the pictures and how the writers 
put the writing.”  Scarlett 

“The thing I love about our library is that it has a lifetime supply of good books.”  
Oliver C 
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